
 

 

Dear colleagues! 

 

The Association of Private Tourism Agencies of Uzbekistan (APTA) have an honor to 

inform you about starting a new project «Tashkent Travel Mart», which has all 

opportunities to give an extra impulse for developing of tourism industry of 

Uzbekistan. 

 

«Tashkent Travel Mart» is supported by 

The State Committee of the Republic of Uzbekistan for Tourism Development 

 

«Tashkent Travel Mart» - event of category «business for business» 

 

The Event will be on April 15, 2019 in «Hyatt Regency Tashkent» Hotel 

 

«Tashkent Travel Mart» is focused on companies offering services in the field of 

tourism and aiming at establishing new contacts and strengthening cooperation with 

partners. 

 

The format of the event allows for one day to get acquainted with representatives of 

the tourism industry, to obtain information about new travel companies and the 

services provided, to establish successful partnerships and to strengthen existing ones 

within the framework of pre-arranged meetings on schedule or without schedule. 

 

The advertising platform will take place on the eve of the start of the summer tourist 

season, when residents of our country traditionally travel to other countries for tourist 

purposes. 

 

Invited to participate: 

 

- foreign tour operators specializing in inbound tourism 

- foreign hotels 

- airline companies 

- foreign car rental companies 



 

 

The terms of participation: 

 

Participation fee - 500 Euro 

 

 

Included in the price: 

 

- workplace, which includes 1 table, 4 chairs; 

- sign and badge with the name of the company 

-information about the company on the website of the organizers: 

www.tashkenttravelmart.uz 

- lunch according to the agenda of the event 

 

Participants independently book and cover all costs associated with international air 

travel, accommodation, meals and transportation in Uzbekistan. 

 

Program and application for participation is attached. 

 

All interested companies are requested to send their applications for participation until 

March 15, 2019. 

 

Companies that submitted an application for participation in the work of Tashkent 

Travel Mart before February 10, 2019, are granted a discount of 100 Euro. 

 

 

 

The Contacts of event-organizer: 

Phone: + 99895 145 51 78 

E-mail: apta@tashkenttravelmart.uz 

www.tashkenttravelmart.uz 
 

 

 


